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Submission template for feedback on the proposed 2025/26 TACC for the Ocean Scallop Fishery
Please return submissions by Friday 14 February 2025 to Ewan Flanagan, Fisheries Manager, at ewan.flanagan@vfa.vic.gov.au.
Please note that in making a submission, you will be consenting to that submission being published on the VFA’s website for 90 days. Please advise if you do not wish to have your submission published.

	Proposed 135 tonne TACC 
☐ 	Supported
☐ 	Not supported

	Proposed Alternative









	Evidence to support proposal














	Other Comments













Note: Please attach additional pages if there is insufficient space on this form 
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